
Minutes Manitou Springs Women’s Club 

November 2, 2021 

 

President Tracy Shogren called the meeting to order at 12:30 pm and welcomed newcomers.  

 

She then asked for any announcements. 

Rachel Buller announced that Manitou Springs Real Estate would not have the coat drive this year but 

would have the glove box and donations of new gloves, hats and warm socks are appreciated. 

Maggie Chambers gave the treasurers report 

Tracy called for a vote on the slate of officers, Annie Schmitt moved for a vote, Lori Galloway seconded 

and the vote was unamious 

Sally thanked Tracy for her time as President and Tracy turned the meeting over to our new president, 

Pam LeGrand.  Pam also thanks Tracy for everything she has done for the Women’s Club and presented 

her with flowers. 

Laura Ettinger – E     Talked about the new plan for the library renovations and answered questions. 

Nicole from Barn & Swallow explained about he shop which carries products by women and hires 

women who have had problems and helps them get back on their feet. 

Pam announced that the December meeting will be at 6:00 pm at the MAC with our usual Christmas 

dinner.  Please bring a non -perishable food item for the food bank. 

 

 

 

 


